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Good Afternoon

Please find submission on behalf of Friends of Isleham Nature Reserves (FINR)  Interested
Party No 20030651

FINR find it difficult to understand how Natural England can state that
the Stone Curlews in the Sunnica area are not part of the Breckland SPA without producing
any evidence to support that statement.

As the SPA group develops it will naturally spread into surrounding
fields extending the territory. We are very aware of birds flying over
Isleham on a regular basis to feed in fields in the Fen

The rarity of the birds means we must take care to preserve their
habitat and Natural England is failing to ensure that this is done properly.

The entire landscape around our villages will be changed dramatically by
this scheme.

We ask the Planning Inspector to reject this application.

best regards

Anne Noble  FINR




